
Snowshoe Mountain Pet Policy 
This policy applies to pets on property owned and/or managed by Snowshoe Mountain, Inc: 

Dogs on Snowshoe property or on such property managed by Snowshoe shall be in compliance with the 
provisions set forth in the Pocahontas County Dog Ordinance. 

 Such dogs shall be leashed at all times while in the areas of the village and lakefront, however
this provision shall not be solely bound to such areas.

Pets on Snowshoe Property shall be under control and well-mannered at all times. 

Pets shall not be permitted to enter Snowshoe Food and Beverage, Retail, or Rental establishments 
owned and/or operated by Snowshoe. 

Pets shall not be permitted on Snowshoe’s slope, trail, and lift systems during winter or summer 
operations. 

Pets may not be permitted into an event venue for the duration of the event. Such events may include, 
but shall not be limited to; Ballhooter Spring Break, GNCC, Chili Cook-off, Blues Brews and BBQ’s, 
Treasure on the Mountain, the FreeFall Festival and 4848 Music Festival.

Pets may not be permitted into certain areas normally occupied by the public, including but not limited 
to; certain indoor facilities, the beach area. 

Pets are not permitted into any pool, sauna, and/or hot tub area. 

Pets are not permitted to take part in formal outdoor activities normally offered by Snowshoe, 
including but not limited to; Sporting clays, RZR tours, Segway tours, ziplining, water sports activities 
other than swimming, downhill mountain biking, and certain camps. 

Dangerous or Exotic pets are not permitted on property owned or managed by Snowshoe. 

Pets shall only accommodate in Snowshoe owned or managed lodging facilities are classified as “Pet 
Friendly”. 

Service animals will be accommodated according to the Americans with Disabilities Act. 

Snowshoe Mountain, Inc. reserves the right to instruct both authorized and unauthorized pet owners to 
remove their pet from Snowshoe property or such property managed by Snowshoe at any time and for 
any reason as Snowshoe deems necessary. 

Please contact the Snowshoe Mountain Risk and Safety Department at 304-572-5895 if you have any 
questions relating to this policy. 


